
November 30th 2020

News and Announcements

As we enter in Advent, please help your student be part of our
School-wide Advent Service Project and Events

IMPORTANT COVID POLICY
CLARIFICATION!  
Parents are reminded that in-person students
who are absent due to illness (and that is the
only reason for an absence outside of a one day
pre-arranged absence) may NOT come to school
to attend athletic practice or competition, play
practice or performance, or after school club
meetings. All in-person learners who are athletes
and PC Players MUST have attended school to participate the same afternoon. If your in-
person student is feeling ill in ANY way, parents must email Mrs. Warren and Mrs. Silcox. If
your student plans to attend virtually, the parent must also email teachers, preferably prior to
7:30 am, so they can prepare for your student’s virtual attendance. IT IS VERY IMPORTANT
THAT PARENTS AND STUDENTS UNDERSTAND THIS MOVING FORWARD,
ESPECIALLY AS ATHLETICS AND PLAY PRACTICE WILL BE COMMENCING IN FULL
FORCE.    

A professionally taped performance of Story Theatre is available
for pre-order for $20. The Premiere will be on December 1, 2020. All
proceeds from our taped performances will go directly to elevating
PC's Theater Department. To pre-order your copy of this year’s
production click here.

Portraits are in! Today any student who ordered portrait
prints received them in their homeroom. If your student
had retaken or made up their portrait they received a
physical order form. Portrait orders will only be
accepted online and you will be able to view your
student’s portrait proof online. There will be a specialized
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code and website listed on the physical order form. The
last day to order will be on December 10, 2020. Parents
of virtual students who have photos will be contacted by
Mrs. Padilla directly. If you have any questions about
your portrait order please contact Mrs. Padilla or Hayne
Photographers at (757) 201-7973.

Early Bird Deadline is TOMORROW, December 1!
Senior ads are a great way to celebrate all the hard work
your student has put into the last 13 years of school and
to congratulate them on a job well done! Click here to
secure your Senior’s ad today! The Regular Deadline to
purchase your Senior’s ad is January 15. Please contact
Renee Minella at with any questions.

​Senior Parents! Please be advised that if your student’s formal portrait from another
photography company is not submitted by December 1, 2020, in the correct format, we
cannot guarantee its inclusion in the 2020-2021 yearbook. Please email Mrs. Minella with
any questions regarding portraits taken outside of Hayne Photography. 
Senior casual portraits are featured in the yearbook along with the formal portrait. This year,
the casual portraits must be submitted to Mrs. Minella by December 11, 2020, to ensure that
your photo is displayed properly, please submit a vertical image (portrait). Images submitted
in landscape format will be cropped. If you would like Hayne Photographers to take your
senior's casual portraits, please contact them directly at (757) 201-7973

We need your help with our YouTube Channel!  We went
from 131 subscribers to 202--which means you probably
haven’t subscribed yet! Help us to be able to stream more
events to you and the students by subscribing to
PCHS’s YouTube Channel today. Thanks!

The Knight’s Spirit Shop is now open The Spirit Shop will be open every other
Wednesday during dismissal and Activity Block from 2:00 pm – 3:00 pm.
Wednesday, December 2nd
Wednesday, December 16th
Click the link to view our current selection.
​Questions, contact Mr. Wiley at 757-596-7247 Ext. 118

Student newsletter: Knights Round Table
was sent to all students on Friday, November
20. Check out the latest issue with news on
athletics and student activities. 

Parent Organizations

​Home & School Zoom Meeting, Thursday, December 3rd at 6:00 pm.
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday via Zoom. Meeting ID: 773
5252 8165 Passcode: dY9ih0. Join us to reflect on the Home & School
events so far and learn more about upcoming service hour opportunities.
If you missed the last meeting, please see the agenda.
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​Home & School Email List: If you would like to be on the direct
email list for Home & School (for information on service hour
opportunities that may come up between meetings as well as
occasional updates), please enter your information in this form.

Volunteer Opportunities
Bingo Volunteers are Needed! The Knights of Columbus
Council 5480 is in need of adults who are comfortable
working with the public under the current social distancing
guidelines.

Masks and gloves will be mandatory for volunteers. 
Volunteers are needed from 5:30 pm - 10:30 pm on
Thursdays. 
It is a NON-smoking environment.
Students are NOT permitted to volunteer.

Help us support The Knights of Columbus who make a significant investment in Peninsula
Catholic each year, allowing us to keep tuition affordable. If you can volunteer for bingo on a
Thursday in the future, please contact Patrick McFadden to secure your spot. It is a great
way to satisfy your family volunteer hours. Thank you for your support.

Please Note
Some pictures were taken prior to March 13, 2020.
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